
 

All parents of incoming 6th graders are invited to attend  
Walt Morey's annual 6th Grade Orientation on Thursday, May 30th, 2019 at 

6pm in the Main Gym.  
 

Parents will be able to meet teachers, tour the school, receive information on 
curriculum, extra-curricular activities, and the transition from elementary to 

middle school.  
 

Please mark your calendar for the upcoming 5th grade tours at Walt Morey 
from 9:15-10:15am 

 

 Sweetbriar Elementary 5th grade Tour of WMMS on  Tues., May 28th 
 Troutdale Elementary 5th grade Tour of WMMS on Thurs, May  30th 
 Woodland Elementary 5th grade Tour of WMMS on  Tues.,  June 04th 

 
 

 


